
"The mission of The Compassionate Friends is to assist families in the positive resolution of grief 

following the death of a child and to provide information to help others be supportive."  

                                TCF National Conference - Atlanta 2020                     

   501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization   

36-2968329     

 
 

 
 

To Compassionate Friends Chapter Leaders and Members 

 

RE:  Butterfly Boutique at the 2020 Conference in Atlanta 

 

I am Judy Cannon (Lindsey's mom) and I am a member of the Marietta GA Chapter of Compassionate 

Friends. Pamela Frossard (Nicholas's mom)  is a co-leader of our chapter. We have volunteered to co-

chair the Butterfly Boutique at the upcoming 2020 TCF National Conference, "Sharing Sweet 

Memories of Love", that will be held in Atlanta, GA on July 24 - 26, 2020 and we need your help. 

 

We would like you to please put this Request for Donations in your next newsletter and as often as you 

can for the next few months, to announce this to your membership: 

 

In order to be successful and raise money we need donations of items to sell.  We would like to have 

new and gently used pre-owned items. We need anything that you have purchased, created, or were 

given that has angels, butterflies, hearts, hummingbirds, dragonflies or any other appropriate subject 

matter. It could be jewelry (pins, earrings, rings,  necklaces, ankle bracelets) or jewelry boxes, scarf or 

a tote bag... a candle or coasters.... could be a Christmas ornament or decoration... kitchen or bath 

towel (new of course), framed pictures, artwork or handmade items...Seraphim angels or Susan Lordi 

Willow Tree, Butterflies on anything ..a night light or magnet ..note paper, a pen, something you may 

have purchased and never used...even heart things...wallet, a watch.   At the prior national conference 

they even sold items that did not have butterflies or hearts like Coach wallets and Vera Bradley 

items...so any and all items that can be sold would be greatly appreciated.  Making a donation is a 

wonderful way to honor the memory of a child.  

 

If you would  like a donation receipt, please let us know. TCF is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 

Please help by asking at your meeting, since we do get different things from different people.  

 

Please collect the items and send them to me (my address is below) by June 15, 2020, so that they can 

be sorted, marked for sale, and listed.  Give us a call if you have any questions. We, at TCF, would be 

so appreciative. 

 

Judy Cannon Co-Chair Butterfly Boutique 

4366 Bowen Ridge Court SE 

Smyrna, GA 30082 

(770) 434-2176 

Cell (404) 372-2467 

cannon4366@charter.net 

 

Pamela Frossard, Co-Chair Butterfly Boutique 

(770) 362-3239 

mailto:cannon4366@charter.net

